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Reply to Safety Recommendation SWED-2023-004 received on 25/10/2023 

 

Safety 
Recommendation: 

EASA is recommended to produce and distribute safety-promoting 
materials for seaplane operations to relevant parties. 
 
[Your reference SHK:2023:12e R1] 

Intermediate 
response: 

Each year, in preparation for the summer flying season, the European 
Union Aviation Safety Agency (EASA) hosts a General Aviation Season 
Opener Campaign. For 2024, this will involve a series of webinars 
targeted to different pilot groups and also a series of safety summaries 
with the key safety topics and actions for pilots. EASA intends that one 
webinar and safety summary for 2024 would cover the key risks of 
Seaplane operations. The exact contents would be agreed with the 
relevant EASA stakeholders from the National Aviation Authorities and 
industry as the planning develops. These outputs would be supported 
with follow up articles, posters, videos and a podcast that would be 
published on the EASA General Aviation Community Site. 
 

EASA Status: Open 

 
 

 




